Hoonah Old School
to get.remodeled

Department of Transportation
and Public Facilities Commis-
sioner Robert Ward today an-
nounced the department is ad-
vertising for bids to remodel
Hoonah Old School, Hoonah,
Alaska.

The project consists of an
extensive remodel of the existing

school.

Bids will be opened at 2:00
pam. June 12, 1980 in the Office
of the Director, Division of
General Design and Construc-
tion, Anchorage, Alaska.



